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Welcome to all of our new neighbors who moved in this past month! It is our utmost wish that 
you enjoy the quality of life that living in The Glen of Pacific Grove offers.  I have always 
compared it to Mr. Roger’s Neighborhood.  We do our best to maintain a warm and welcoming 
neighborhood where we are present for one another.   
 
This is the first newsletter for The Glen since the COVID-19 Pandemic.  We on the Board of 
Directors, hope this finds all of you well and healthy!  Throughout the Pandemic we have found 
ourselves fortunate to live within a more secure and protected environment within our privacy 
gates.   
 
Please remember that according to the Monterey County Health Department website, "Wearing a Face 

Covering is recommended but not required while engaged in outdoor recreation such as walking, hiking, 

bicycling, or running." 

 
On a FUN note, our tennis and pickle ball court should be in playing condition in the very near 
future.  Work will begin on ASAP. 
 
Our lake has the addition of two adorable ducklings.  While you are duck watching, you can 
enjoy how nice the lake looks due to its regular maintenance by Solitude.  There is however, silt 
accumulating at the narrowing near the pedestrian bridge.  The Board is awaiting a bid for its 
removal. 
 
On a gardening note, please remember our gardeners are working twice a week in The Glen of 
Pacific Grove.  If you see anything you think needs gardening attention, please contact Regency.  
They will relay the information to the board and the gardening chairperson for the gardeners’ 
attention. 
 
We, on The Board, want to thank each and every one of you for being a kind and caring 
member of this community.   
 
Be Well, Stay Well. 
 
 
Diane Hardcastle and the Board of The Glen of Pacific Grove 


